
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 
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Back into the swing of things… 
 
The new term is well underway and we are 
definitely back into the swing of things! 
 
The children’s work and attention to detail has 
been great to see and I know already we are going 
to have a great school year! 
 
School clubs are back underway with Lego Club, 
Art Club, Chess Club, Football and drumming 
already starting and creating a lot of interest and 
excitement. We are always looking for ways to 
support the children’s interests so if there are 
other clubs they would like us to run, please do let 
me know.  
 
Our sporting calendar has kicked off too! I would 
like to thank Terri Elliot for coming into school to 
run a Boccia session last week. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon; heading back 
to class afterwards with a smile on their faces. 
Thank you Terri. I also can’t wait to hear about the 
Y1/2 multi-skills session later today when the 
children return. Good luck Elm and Birch at the 
multi-skills! 
 
We are finishing this week with an Art afternoon 
for our art gallery in the hall. We love celebrating 
the children’s work and the art gallery is definitely 
one of my favourite displays. We can’t wait to 
share it with you when it’s done. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and we will see you all 
next week!  
 

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Diary Dates  

 
Just a quick reminder, that yesterday the diary dates for the 
Autumn term were sent home via email. If you did not 
receive this, please let us know so we can send it again. 
 
In the meantime, some important and imminent dates for 
your information: 
• Mon 3rd Oct – Y6 Science Afternoon at CFS (please send the 

children with packed lunches) 

• Mon 3rd Oct – Parents’ Evening 

• Tues 4th Oct – R/Y1 – Zumbini Afterschool event 

• Wed 5th Oct – Parents’ Evening 

• Mon 10th Oct – World Mental Health Day (Wear Yellow Day) 

• Wed 12th Oct – Y1/2 Music Performance @ CFS 

• Fri 14th Oct – Last day before half term 

• Mon 17th Oct – Fri 28th Oct – Half term 

• Mon 31st Oct – Inset Day 

 

Exciting News! 
 
We have some very exciting news to share to finish the 
week. Everyone at Lambley Primary School wants to say 
congratulation to Miss White and her partner Max who are 
expecting their first baby! Such magical news! Miss White 
shared her wonderful news with her class this week and we 
are all so excited for her. Congratulations Miss White! 


